
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 13, 2022 11 :41 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to FPL docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:03 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2022 1:23 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Improper Billing TRACKING NUMBER: 187313 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Brian Student 
Telephone: (501) 259-5076 
Email: Brianstudent@gmail.com 
Address: 305 Calcutta Ave NW Palm Bay FL 32907 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Brian Student 
Account Number: 0186434122 
Address: 305 Calcutta Ave NW Palm Bay FL 32907 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Improper Billing against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03737-2022 

The minimum bill "fee" instituted by Fpl effectively triples my annual costs with no additional service provided to me. 
This is not fair to consumers who purchased solar systems that return usage to the power grid. Especially considering 
the Next Era corporation posted a net income of $3.S billion last year alone. My extra $200 cannot impact them that 
greatly, even with 14,000 solar metered customers. 

I would like this "fee" to be reversed. 
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